
The Seasons Committee feels privileged to have been able to bring seniors together at
Northview over the past two years, this despite the challenges of the pandemic. We are
especially delighted at the many first time attendees who have been able to join us. I'm
sure we all have fond memories of guests like Calvin Dyck, the Valentine Couples, Brian
Doerkson, Andy Steiger, The Pilkey Sisters, pianist Carol Peters, Paul & Carol Dyck, The
Aria's, Sonja and Friends, and the MEI choir and Marching band. If you missed some of
these programs, a few of them are still available online under the website Northview.org
(You can find us under ministries, then under the Seniors tab). We plan to post other
announcements online as we move forward. Although we have had some technical
difficulties in managing recent musical recordings, we are working on a way to post
these events online more consistently. We appreciate your patience on this.

Looking forward to the 2022-23 season, the seasons committee has already begun
planning for some past favourite's like Rosemary Siemens, Sonja and Friends, Calvin
Dyck, etc. as well as new guests. Tentatively we are planning to kick off the new season
October 7, 2022 (The first Friday in October). We expect these to be ticketed luncheon
events. It was so good to have our host and hostesses back at our last event and we
expect we will need all of you (and a few more) this coming season!

Blessings to all as we approach the next season of summer and then our next
"Seasons". May we all be found faithful as we continue to place all our trust and hope in
the Lord. A great hymn of reminder we sang at our last Seasons says:

Our Hope is in the Lord who gave Himself for me.
And paid the price of all my sin at Calvary
No merit of my own His anger to suppress
My Only Hope is found in Jesus righteousness
For me He died...for me He lives
And everlasting life and light He freely gives
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